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AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF LAW LIBRARIES 

SOUTI-IWESTERN CHAPTER 

April 24, 1974 

Mr. William C. Younger, Librarian 
Alabama Supreme Court Library 
Judicial Building 
Capitol 
Montgomery, Alabama 36104 

Dear Bill: 

Law Library 
University of Houston 
3801 Cullen Boulevard 
Houston, Texas 77004 

The Southwestern Chapter of AALL voted at its meeting in April to 
work toward having a joint meeting with the Southeastern Chapter. 
Most of us feel it would be better to hold this meeting in 1976 
rather than in '75 so that we would have plenty of time to plan 
and really put together a topnotch institute. How does your chapter 
feel about this? 

The Southwestern Chapter will meet again in St. Paul , at which time 
we would like to have word from you on your interest in such a meet­
ing. I do think New Orleans is an ideal place if Harriet Lemann is 
willing to accept the responsibility for local arrangements. Our 
chapter would try to contribute some of the other things since we 
do not have members located in Louisiana. 

I hope that I will see you in St. Paul, and I am hopeful that a j oint 
meeting can be arranged. Best wishes . 

LNG/sh. 

Sincerely yours» 

ct dl..)_j__,(_f q rf_.U.,<,L I l( '1f 
Laura N. Gasaway 
President 
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